
Mr. Ed Gentle
Settlement Administrator
The Pensacola Jail Explosion Potential Settlement
Suite 100
501 Riverchase Parkway East
Hoover, Alabama  35244

Dear Mr. Gentle,

I have received the Notice of Class Action Settlement from your office dated December 11,
2017.  This Notice states that to be excluded from the Settlement that a letter must be sent to you
clearly stating my desire not to be involved in the Settlement.

Please be advised that this letter is a statement of my desire not to be included in the
Settlement, and to be EXCLUDED from Clarke Allen, et al., v. A.E. New, Jr., Inc., et al., Case
Number 2015-CA-000722, pending in the Circuit Court of the First Judicial Circuit Court, in and
for Escambia County, Florida.  The following information is being submitted with this exclusion
letter:

My Full Name: _________________________________________________________________

My Mailing Address: ____________________________________________________________

My Address of Primary Residence on April 30, 2014:
______________________________________________________________________________

Telephone Number: ______________________________________________________________

My Email Address: ______________________________________________________________

My Social Security Number: _______________________________________________________

Dated this ___________ day of _____________________________, ___________.

__________________________________________
Signature

__________________________________________
Print Name


